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June 14, 2021

Toronto Preservation Board

hertpb@toronto.ca

Re: Inclusion on the City of Toronto's Heritage Register — 19 Parkcrest Drive
To Whom It May Concern,

The Cliffcrest Scarborough Village SW Residents Association (CSVSWRA) is an incorporated not-for-profit
association working to preserve the unique nature of our neighbourhoods.

CSVSWRA has received inquiries from concerned residents with regards to the preservation of the
home located on 19 Parkcrest Drive in Scarborough.

We understand that the building was recommended by the Scarborough Preservation Committee for
inclusion on the City’s Inventory of Heritage properties as a “Listed Property” and will be presented on
June 16th for review and approval.

The Association echo’s the concern of residents and submits this letter in support of the historical
designation of this property considered to be an important part of the neighbourhood’s history.

This charming home with its unique pebbled exterior sourced from the shores of Lake Ontario, still has
6 mason fireplaces and once also had a carriage house. It certainly conjures nostalgic visions of a
different world from what we live in today.

With the world changing so rapidly it is important to keep these important landmarks and reminders of
the past intact. We look forward to reporting back to our members a happy ending story that the
Pebbled Stone Home, harmoniously nestled amongst majestic century old trees, will continue to be an
important part of Scarborough History for many more years as an officially recognized Heritage
Property.

Sincerely,
NVwninea Fadene

Marina Tadenc

Mtadenc@gmail.com

Director, Vice President

Cliffcrest Scarborough Village SW Residents Association

Cc. scarborougharchives@rogers.com, councillor_crawford@toronto.ca, monique.lisi@toronto.ca,
Marybeth.McTeague@toronto.ca;Barbara.Holt@toronto.ca,info@csvsw.ca

Cliffcrest Scarborough Village SW Residents Association

https://cliffcrestscarboroughvillagesw.ca/
647-245-3277
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